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November 18, 2020 
 
                                    
Dear Principal / Vice Principal: Vince Pagano / Phil Santomero 
 
 
Toronto Public Health (TPH) has been notified that someone associated with Crestwood 
Preparatory College, 17 Brookbanks Drive, Toronto, M3A 2T7 has tested positive for COVID-19. 
TPH has concluded its investigation and determined that there was no exposure risk to the school 
community.  
 
 
If you have any questions, please call Kathleen George  at (416) 396-7302, Tuesday - Saturday 
between 10 am to 6 pm. 
 
 

 

Kathleen George 
Communicable Disease Investigator  
COVID-19 Congregate Settings, School COVID-19 Response Team 
Toronto Public Health 

 

 
 

 


